



John G. Byrne, MD, MBA, FACC

Lawrence H. Cohn Professor of Cardiac Surgery Harvard Medical School Chief, Division of Cardiac Surgery Co-Director Heart & Vascular Center Brigham and Women's Hospital

February 12, 2014

Ms. Ann Teaff Head of School Harpeth Hall School 3801 Hobbs Road Nashville, TN 37215

RE: Helen Mistler

Winterim 2014

Dear Ms. Teaff:

It is my pleasure to write a letter of recommendation for Helen Mistler. As you know, Helen completed a two week internship in the Division of Cardiac Surgery at the Brigham and Women's Hospital, Boston, MA.

Helen was a pleasure to have at the Brigham with us. She is bright, inquisitive, easy going and interacted excellently with all members of our cardiac surgery "team". She is personable and a very quick learner and asked all the appropriate questions. I found her to be extremely mature, dependable and trustworthy and we all really enjoyed the time she was able to spend with us.

She was assigned editorial work on an invited Symposium in a major journal in our specialty. She completed this in an excellent fashion.

We found her to be more advanced than her age and would welcome her back at any time should the opportunity arise. If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to call or write.

Kindest personal regards.

A Course

John G. Byrne, MD

cerely yours.

Cc Mrs. Jacquie Watlington